
EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

EXECUTIVE SESSION 
East Goshen Township Building  

April 8, 2008 – 7:00pm 
 

Present 
 
Supervisors Don McConathy, Thom Clapper, Marty Shane and Joe McDonough, and Township 
Manager Rick Smith. 
  
Executive Session 
 
The Board met in executive session to hold a strategy session related to the collective bargaining 
agreement with the police department. 
 
Adjournment 
 
There being no further business, the Board adjourned at 10.05pm. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Louis F. (Rick) Smith, Jr. 
Township Manager 
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